
 

 

St. Mark’s Catholic Church 
 

Fr. Miguel Virella, SVD, Pastor 
Fr. Miguel Valle, Parochial Vicar 

Dr. Joseph V. Stillo, Deacon 
Michael Keary, Deacon  

215 Crescent Pkwy, Sea Girt, NJ  08750 ● Phone 732-449-6364 ● www.stmarkseagirt.com 

Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet 

after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass 

on Saturdays) 
 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily 

Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 

7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 AM 
1st Fridays Spanish Adoration  

beginning at 7 PM. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and  

11 AM Masses 

 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 

Religious Education Ext. 105 

Social Concerns  Ext. 108 

      Spanish Ministry       Ext. 104 or 

            Ext. 105 

Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-528-6948 

Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 

CYO   732-685-6011 

Music Ministry  908-415-0212 

Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time       October 27, 2024 

http://www.stmarkseagirt.com
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Please pray for our sick: Ann Lehberger 
Joan Trutneff, Kevin Motzenbecker, Tom Ort, 
Kenneth Thorne, Mary Bogan, Peggy O’Brien, 
Patty Accavallo, Donna Brundage, Daniel 
DeSeno, Thomas Weeks, Jan Soriano, Nadine 

Piccolo, Patti & John Hillenbrand, Raymond Burghart, 
Henry Bossett, Robert Coogan, Donovan Leso, Kirra 
Gibson, Paul Shea, Patrick Esposito, Mary McCarthy, 
Kevin Hamilton, Laurie Langell Syby, Vivian Wilson, 
Marybeth Richards, Millie Abraham, Brian Nall, Marilyn 
Woerner, Nancy O’Neill, Steven VanWickle, Lester Wolf, 
Jeremy Pavlich, Joan Langlois, Linda Ryan, Danny 
Suskenich, Teresa Corcoran, John Cinciarelli, Erik Rofi, 
Dr. William Burns, Robert Czech, Janet Thomas, Edward 
Morea, Alice Healy, Robert MacPherson, Jake Gilbert, 
Bill Lesniak, Bruce Bogan, Sr. 
 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read at 
mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the requester 
calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  To ensure 
the consent of the person whose name appears here, the 
pastor's policy requires that only they or a family member 
may request a name be added to this list.  Names will 
remain in the bulletin until the person or family request it 
be removed. 

Thank You!  We are so grateful to all those 
who financially sacrifice each week to support 
our parish and it’s ministries!  

We would especially like to thank all of those who 
faithfully use their weekly parish contribution envelopes 
and those who give online through the Parish Giving 
Program.  
The collection total for October 20, 2024 is $9,334. 

Readings for the Week 

October 27, 2024 
 

Monday Eph 2:19-22 Ps 19:2-3, 4-5 Lk 6:12-16 

Tuesday Eph 5:21-33 Ps 128:1-2, 3, 4-5 Lk 13:18-21 

Wednesday Eph 6:1-9 Ps 145:10-11, 12-13ab, 13cd-14 Lk 

13:22-30 

Thursday Eph 6:10-20 Ps 144:1B, 2, 9-10 Lk 13:31-35 

Friday Rv 7:2-4, 9-14 Ps 24:1bc-2, 3-4ab, 5-6 1 Jn 3:1-3 Mt 

5:1-12a 

Saturday Wis 3:1-9 Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6 Rom 6:3-9 Jn 6:37-

40 

Sunday Dt 6:2-6 Ps 18:2-3, 3-4, 47, 51 Heb 7:23-28 Mk 

12:28b-34  

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMEBER 
 

 

Oct. 27: Last day to donate to SPCA.  
 

Oct. 28: Rosary Makers will meet at 1 PM in Fr. Child's 
Hall (Saint Mark's basement). As always, we welcome 
anyone interested in making rosaries as well as our faithful 
rosary makers.  
 

Oct 29: Last day to donate Halloween treats for our 
homebound. See page 9. 
 

Oct. 31: Happy  Halloween! 
 

Nov. 1: All Saints Day. Rectory Office Closed.  
 

Nov. 2: All Souls’ Day. 4:30 PM Mass will be bilingual. 
 

Nov. 2/3: The second collection is for our Diocesean 
Assessment.  Thank you! 
 

Nov.3: Change your clocks! Daylight savings time ends. 
 

Nov. 4: Altar Rosary Society will meet at the 11 AM Mass. 
The Rosary will then be recited and luncheon to follow.  
 

Nov. 4: 11 AM Mass will be offered for the Holy Souls of St. 
Mark’s who have died during the past year. See page 3. 
 

Nov. 7: Mass Book opens for 2025. See page 3. 
 

Nov.7: Guadalupe Torch arrives. See page 6 for schedule of  
events. 
 

Nov.9/10: Knights of Columbus will be selling raffle tickets 
after all Mases. All proceeds benefit Knights of Columbus 
charities. 
 

Nov. 11: Veterans Day. Rectory Office Closed. 
 

Nov. 16/17: The second collection is for the Catholic 
Campaign for Human Development. Thank you. 
 

Nov. 18: Last day to donate for the Thanksgiving Drive. See 
page 8. 

St. Mark’s Rosary Makers will meet on 
Monday, October 28th at 1pm in Fr. Child's 
Hall (Saint Mark's basement). As always, we 
welcome anyone interested in making rosaries 
as well as our faithful rosary makers.  
 

“With the Rosary, we continually raise a song of love 
from earth. In the excessive materialism of our life, it is a 
bright cloud of spirituality, rising from every home and 
every heart" (Servant of God Fr. Dolindo Ruotolo).  
 

Questions? Contact Maria at mgchecton@gmail.com or 
(732) 245-8405. 

St. Mark’s Altar Rosary Society 
Monday, November 4th, the Altar Rosary 
Society will meet at the 11 AM Mass. The 
rosary will then be recited and luncheon to 
follow. Our guest speaker is Janice 
Santinello, Catholic religious education 
Director. She will speak about women in the Bible and 
female saints and how we all may become saints. 

St. Mark’s Church is wheelchair accessible. 
There is a ramp on the north side, and an 
elevator on the south side of the church.  
Handicapped parking is located in the driveway, 

the south side of the church, and in front of the church. 

Please Note: If you or your loved one would like to 

remain on our sick list, please contact us so we can 

ensure your name stays on it. We are currently updating 

the list and will be removing names that have been on 

for three months or longer unless we hear from you. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

mailto:mgchecton@gmail.com
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† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, October 28 

7:30 AM 
† All Souls in Purgatory by Geri Zalom 

† Rita Passalaqua by Family 
† Dolores Rosa by St. Vincent De Paul 

11:00 AM 
For the Agony of Jesus in the Garden of Gethsemane by 

Paulette McCormack  
 

Tuesday, October 29 

7:30 AM 

† All Souls in Purgatory by Geri Zalom 

† Phyllis Blaine by Estate  

11:00 AM 

Dolores Rosa by Barbara Fouders 
 

Wednesday, October 30 

7:30 AM 

† All Souls in Purgatory by Geri Zalom 

† Mary McCluskey by Estate  

11:00 AM 

† John Madden by Lori Savino  
 

Thursday, October 31 
7:30 AM 

† All Souls in Purgatory by Geri Zalom  

11:AM 

† Mary Anne Coogan by Helena & Bobby Coogan  
 

Friday, November 1 

7:30 AM 

† Julia Buonocore by Family 

† All Souls in Purgatory by Geri Zalom 

† Armand Lembo, Sr. by Lembo Family  

11:00 AM 

† Holy Souls in Purgatory by Bertucci Family 

† Gilma Garcia by Patty D'Andrea 

† Douglas R. Graves by Graves Family  
 

Saturday, November 2 

7:30 AM 

† All Souls in Purgatory by Geri Zalom 

† Donald Ferguson by Robert & Rose Ann Ferguson  

4:30 PM 

People of the Parish  
 

Sunday, November 3 

8:00 AM 

† Mary Salapka by Family 

† Danielle Claton-Adams by Todd & Jamie Leonhardt  

† Cliff Turbitt by Peg & Pat Devane  

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry 
 

Our Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their 
most difficult times.  They meet on 

Wednesdays at 11 AM at St. Mark’s.   
 

Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 

10:00 AM 

† Jillian Ludwig by Cortese Family 

† Lorraine Ciemniecki by Jay & Deborah Lorenzo 

† Michael Sheridan by Van Handle 

12 Noon 

† Suzanne Smith by Betsy Smith 

† Florence McManus by Jerry Flynn 

† Cathleen Poland by Mattessich Family  

5:00 PM 

Carolina Howe by Juana Zaragoza 

† Isidro Alvarado by Julia Alvarado  

Friday, November 1st is the Feast of All Saints, a Holy 

Day of Obligation.   
 

Holy Day Masses are at 7:30 AM and 11 AM and 6 PM 

Spanish. 

2025 Mass Book will open on  

Thursday, November 7th 
 

Mass Intentions may be mailed to the Rectory or 
dropped off in the mail slot,  with preferred dates and 
times. Please include your contact information for any 
questions we might have, and a $10 stipend for each 
mass. Checks should be payable to St. Mark’s Church. 
Also indicate if you desire any Mass cards. We will call 
you when they are ready to be picked up.  
Please mail your checks to St. Mark’s Church, 215 
Crescent Parkway, Sea Girt, NJ 08750 or drop off in mail 
slot. Thank you!  
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World Mission Sunday 2024 
 

“GO AND INVITE EVERYONE TO THE BANQUET” 
 

The Old Testament and Gospel readings this weekend encourage us to be optimistic and confident. In them we witness 
how God acts when people ask for something important to them. He responds and gives them what they need! 
 

Consider this: Jeremiah, a prophet who often comes across as sad and dark, proclaims to his hearers in the passage we 
just heard words of joyful reassurance and optimism. 
Jeremiah's message today is one of brightness. He reassures the people who have been in brutal exile that they will come 
home because God has said so. This message is full of light and faith. 
 

In the Gospel, with similar optimism but focused not on an entire nation but only a single person, Jesus does something 
for Bartimaeus. Bartimaeus asks Jesus for sight. Jesus quickly and completely responds by giving it to him. In this case 
the light surrounding the action is not just the illumination of optimistic hope, like in Jeremiah, but it is the real, true 
light of bodily sight. 
 

So, we witness how decisively God responds to those who are in need. 
 

But this applies not just to the Exiles and to Bartimaeus. It also applies to us.  We want God to do things: to heal us, to 
forgive us, to strengthen us, to include us. 
 

At times it may seem God responds. At other times, it may feel that he does n When we think God does not respond it 
may be particularly difficult to bear b that perceived divine silence is inconsistent with what we know of God. Why 
would God want someone to be blind? Why would he want a people to be in exile? Well, he gave sight to Bartimaeus 
and he brought back the people in exile so why can he not grant what we ask of him as well? 
 
 

Thank You for Supporting World Mission Sunday 
 

On behalf of the missionary men and women serving in over 
1,150 mission territories, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for 
your generous support on World Mission Sunday. Your 
contributions ensure that the Gospel continues to spread, 
bringing hope, love, and salvation to those in need. 
This year's theme, "Go and invite everyone to the banquet," 
reminds us of our universal call to evangelize and support our 
brothers and sisters around the world. Your generosity helps build 

churches, train clergy, and provide essential services in mission territories. Thank you for being part of this vital mission 
and for making a lasting impact on the global Church. 

Next Weekend’s Ministry Schedule 
November 2/3, 2024 

  Celebrant Deacon Reader Eucharistic Minister Usher 

Saturday, 4:30 PM 
All Soul’s Day Mass, 

Bilingual 

Fr. Miguel 
Fr. Valle 

   
Tom Malloy 

Maria Checton 
Lynn Jelliff 
Lori Savino 

Anthony Granato 
Walter Henry 

Joe Walsh 

Sunday, 8:00 AM 

 
Fr. Miguel 

 
Joe Stillo, 
Preaching 

 
Robert Cavazini 

Gary Cadematori 
Patrick Scatuorchio 
Deacon Joe Stillo 

Pat Ahern 
Leo Hurley 
Bob O'Neill 
Glenn Skola 

Sunday, 10:00 AM 
 

Fr. Valle 

 

Joe Stillo, 
Preaching 

 
Todd Leonhardt 

Jay Lorenzo 
Jim Sheridan 

Deacon Joe Stillo 

Jim Sheridan 
Rich Siderko 

Sunday, 12:00 PM 
 

Fr. Miguel 
  

Debbie Dunn 
Helen Hopkins 

Nancy Schatzman 
Richard DeGroote 

Howard Flood 
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CYO News by Mary Reilly 

Congratulations to our CYO MC’s, speakers, and award 
recipients at last Sunday’s Champion for Life Dinner. 
Many thanks to all of our volunteers who greeted guests, 
sold 50-50 tickets, and helped to make this annual dinner 
the best ever. God bless parishioners Jim and Marianne 
Sheridan for their witness on behalf of life and for their 
support of our CYO In everything we do! Many thanks to 
all who attended, sponsored our youth, and took out ads 
in our program. God love and bless you all! 
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Mary's Child Pro-Life Ministry invites everyone to join us in prayer for… 
 

40 Days for Life  
 

Place: Planned Parenthood in Shrewsbury, 69 Newman Springs Rd.  
 

Dates: September 25th - November 3rd    Times: Monday-Friday: 8 AM-6 PM  
 

Join one of the groups from our member parishes: 
 

Mondays, 1 PM Holy Innocents-contact: Jean Manigold: jeanmanigold@hotmail.com. Wednesdays, 11 AM Holy 
lnnocents-contact: Kathy Lynch: Kathy.lynch65@gmail.com.  
Fridays, 11 AM St. Catharine/St. Margaret-contact: Barbara McLaughlin: heytwinsister@gmail.com and Carolyn 
Perkins: cmpenjoylife14@gmail.com.  
Fridays, 1 PM St. Denis-contact: Ray Gabler: rjgabler@gmail.com.  
Fridays, 3 PM St. Mark-contact: Maria Checton: mgchecton@gmail.com.  
You can sign up for any hour on Friday by contacting Jim Meyer: meyerjim1953@qmail.com. 
Or sign up for day/time that is more convenient at www.40daysforlife.com or contact: Monmouth4life@hotmail.com 
for more information  
If you are more comfortable praying from home we invite you to commit to doing so. Your prayers are welcome 
anytime and especially at the times listed above.  
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

Volunteers needed to take the time to help with the 

Madonna House Christmas Program.  
 

ADULTS WEEKDAYS 9:30 AM-1 PM 

STUDENTS FOR SERVICE 3-4:30 PM. 
 

Please call Rebecca Blonski 848-469-0102 or Mary 

Lyons 732-685-3163 

THE DIOCESE OF TRENTON is 

committed to the initiatives outlined in the 

U.S. Bishops’ Charter for the Protection of 

Children and Young People and to its own 

policies and guidelines in regard to the reporting and 

investigation of sexual abuse allegations involving 

minors. 

If you have been sexually abused as a minor by a member 

of the clergy or anyone representing the Catholic Church, 

or if you know of someone who was, you can report that 

abuse through the diocesan ABUSE HOTLINE: 1-888-

296-2965 or e-mail abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org.  

St. Joseph By the Sea—Our programs are offered to 
enrich, renew and deepen one’s interior communication 
with the Lord in an atmosphere of prayer, quiet and 
solitude. The scenic environment of the Atlantic Ocean 
and Barnegat Bay provides additional contemplative 
opportunity.  Current brochure can be found on our 
website at www.sjbsea.org or CLICK HERE. 

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer:  Spiritual 
direction, a one-on-one conversation with a spiritual 
director about God in your life, is always available. We 
offer the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius on a monthly 
and weekly basis, many opportunities to learn and 
practice contemplative prayer, reading programs on St. 
John of the Cross and other Carmelite Saints, and 
contemporary writers. 
For programs or to register call Trenton Diocesan 
Spiritual Center and Retreat House 609-877-0509 or 
FHOP@verizon.net or CLICK HERE. 

Fr. Miguel with some of the over 80 Sea Girt Fire Associates photographed during their monthly meeting. 

Credit: Michelle Wolfe Photography 

mailto:abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org
http://www.sjbsea.org
https://www.sjbsea.org/
mailto:FHOP@verizon.net
https://fhop.org/
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Social Concerns Programs 
 

Feeding the Hungry  
 
 
 
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help those in need?  
Here’s one way you can make a difference. St. Mark’s 
Social Concerns Ministry is resuming the Frozen Meals 
Program for the Center in Asbury Park which was 
discontinued due to the Covid pandemic. The Center in 
Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer-based New Jersey not-
for-profit service organization, providing support services 
for people living with HIV/AIDS and their caregivers 
since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 
● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 
● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of    
preparation 
● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 
 

 

 
 

 

THE MERCY CENTER IS NO LONGER 

ACCEPTING CLOTHING DONATIONS 
 

 

Needed are:   
Diapers, sizes 3 and up, and Baby wipes 

Coffee/Tea ● Mayo 
Mustard ● Ketchup ● Deodorant ● Toothpaste 

Toothbrushes●Soap. 

Containers are located at Church entrances 
Thank you for your continued generosity. 

 

Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns 

Committee is collecting travel size 
toiletry items (soap, shampoos, 
toothpaste, toothbrushes, combs etc.) 
for delivery by volunteers to those in 
need in the Asbury Park area.  

Containers are located at Church entrances.  Thank you! 

Healing the Wounds of Abortion 
 

Weekend Retreat 
November 15-17, 2024  

 

The psychological and spiritual wounds 
of abortion can be sharp, deep and 
crippling. You may feel a deep 

numbness and may not be able to name the pain or 
recognize any of the symptoms. It can also have a 
devastating impact on the father or grandparents of the 
aborted child and friend/s of the mother.   You do not 
have to continue to hide in shame and fear. Rachel’s 
Vineyard’s Retreat is a chance to focus on this painful 
time in your life through a supportive non-judgmental 
process, in an atmosphere of confidentiality, 
understanding, and compassion. It is designed to 
help both women and men experience the mercy and 
compassion of God. 
If you have suffered through an abortion and have 
isolated yourself from healing and forgiveness, you might 
consider attending one our retreat weekends. For more 
information, contact Judy Warenkiewicz at 732-536-
6871.  All inquiries are strictly confidential. 

CLICK 
HERE 

Parish Mission Statement:  We, the Parish Family of 
St. Mark’s in our quest to follow the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ, are building a faith-based community that assists 
all people in life’s journey to be open to God’s love and 
to share His joy. We are further committed to address 
the spiritual, physical, emotional and social needs of 
all people through service to individuals, families, 
parish and the greater community. As responsible 
stewards using our individual gifts, we promise to 
celebrate, renew and strengthen our faith, and to live our 
lives as a reflection of Christ's love for others. St. Mark’s 
is designated as a Center for Hispanic Ministry in the 
Diocese of Trenton.  

Volunteers Needed 
 

Downey Side Adoption 
is a non-profit 

organization dedicated to placing children in the foster 
care system with forever families through adoption. 
Nearly 500,000 children across the United States are in 
need of a family. We rely on donations and fundraising 
efforts to keep adoption fees as low as possible. 
We need your help! If you have time and a passion for 
helping children, please consider volunteering to help on 
one of our committees.  
To get involved, please email our Director at 
DRusinko@downeyside.org or call 732-359-8434. Your 
support can make a difference!  

https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
mailto:DRusinko@downeyside.org
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 
 

Adoración al Santisimo: Primer Viernes de cada mes a las 7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

Padre Miguel Valle, Vicario Parroquial 

frvalle@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 116 or 122. 

 

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna 

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 

Ministerio Hispano  
Patty D’Andrea  

Spanishministry@stmarkseagirt.com  
Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 104 

Descripción: Únete a nuestras lecciones de formación bíblica, 
donde exploraremos tanto el Antiguo como el Nuevo 
Testamento. Este curso está diseñado para fortalecer tu fe y 
prepararte para dar razón de tu fe católica y apostólica. 

Instructores:: Padre Valle: Encargado de las lecciones de 
formación bíblica. Padre Miguel: Responsable de las sesiones 
de apologética bíblica. 

Horario: Segundos y cuartos viernes de cada mes, de 7:30 PM 
a 9:00 PM.  Lugar:  Church's Basement de nuestra 
iglesia.  Costo:  Completamente gratuito 

Objetivo: Aprender y profundizar en la doctrina católica, 
desarrollando herramientas para defender y compartir tu fe de 
manera efectiva. 

¡No te lo pierdas! Una oportunidad perfecta para crecer 
espiritualmente y fortalecer la comunidad de nuestra iglesia. 

Contacto: Para más información, contacta a Diana Zuninga O 
Patricia, nuestras asistentes hispanas.  

Curso Bíblico: Creciendo en la Fe de la Iglesia 

 Celebrante

 Lectores

Ministros de 
Eucaristía

 Ujieres

 Monaguillos

  Solemnidad de to-
dos los Santos 

Viernes 

Noviembre 1 
Misa 6:00 p.m. 

Misa Bilingüe para 
Difuntos 
Sábado 

Noviembre 2 
Misa 4:30 p.m. 

Misa de 
Domingo 

Noviembre 3 
Misa 5:00 p.m. 

Solemnidad Fieles 
Difuntos 

Lunes 
Noviembre 4 

Misa 7:00 p.m. 

Celebrante  Padre Valle Padre Miguel Padre Valle  Padre Valle 

 Lectores  Veronica Oseguera 
Edgar García  

Veronica Oseguera 
Edgar García  

Veronica Oseguera 
Julia Alvarado  

Veronica Oseguera 
Edgar García 

Ministros de 
Eucaristía 

Carlos Zuna 
Margarita Zuna 
Maria Sanchez 

Javer Ramirez 
Rosario Ramirez 
Lidet Cartagena 

Rosa Robalino 
Clever Heredia 
Maria Sanchez 

Lidet Cartagena 
Margarita Zuna 

Rosario Ramirez 

Ujieres Bertin Ángel 
Filemón Jose 
Roberto Luna 

Jose Luis Munoz 

Victoria Tenecela 
Bernarda Bautista 

Andrea Castro 
Florina Ramirez 

Bertin Ángel 
Filemón Jose 
Roberto Luna 

Jose Luis Munoz 

Jose Reyes 
Benito Santiago 

Catarino Hernandez 
Edgar Juárez 

Monaguillos Madeline Jimenez 
Kailey Garcia 

Caroline Molina 
Aurora Garcia 

Joanna Martinez 
Robert Luna 

Melyssa Reyes 
Valeria Cruz 
Kiara Cruz 

Joanna Martinez 
Sophia Sanchez 

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com
mailto:Spanishministryt@stmarkseagirt.com
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